
It was lovely to meet those of you that attended the induction day and I look forward to 
meeting you all in September. 

For your summer homework, I would like you to research a criminal. This can be via a 
documentary or maybe there’s a serial killer you find really fascinating? Write a small 
paragraph outlining: 

• Who they are 
• What they did 
• Why you find them interesting 
• Do you have any theories as to why they committed those crimes? 

 

If you have any questions or queries relating to criminology, please feel free to send me an 
email at b.smith@jkhs.org.uk and I will get back to you as soon as possible. 

Have a lovely summer break 
���� 

Miss Smith 
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